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Welcome to the Xmas 2022 edition of Grin N Share It

It's that time of year again when our thoughts turn to mulled wine, presents and
what to feed our nearest and dearest on the day! It is also a time to reflect on
achievements and experiences over the past 12 months for all of us and what the
new year may bring. It is hard to imagine that another year has flown by, and
whilst we have accomplished so much, our growth and development is an ever-
continuing road as we turn our minds to what we want to achieve next year. One
of our highlights of 2022 is our progress with our on-site manufacturing of
restorations. We are delighted with the way this is coming along and welcome
the opportunity to be able to continue delivering smart, efficient same-day
dentistry next year and developing this further.
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Practice News

It's been a busy couple of months here at the practice! Our renovations are now complete,
and we feel that it has given our building a new lease of life! We are sure that you will also
like the improvements we have made!

We are delighted to welcome on board Dr Aliya Nazerali who joins us
this month. Dr Nazerali is an experienced clinician with a keen interest
in restorative dentistry. For more information, please click on her
profile here. For those of you booked in with her, it always helps to be
able to put a face to the name! Dr Nazerali will be working on
Mondays and Fridays. This expansion has allowed us to increase a
little capacity and we would like to welcome any new CHILD NHS
registrations. We hope to be able to extend new ADULT NHS
registrations in the new year.

We would love for you to leave us a review on your experience at
Cassio Road Dental Practice.

We pride ourselves on providing quality NHS and Private Dental Care
services, and your feedback will help us continue to improve our
service.

gr.link/FQz5iP
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In our last newsletter, we told you that we had been shortlisted as finalists for the
Private Dentistry Awards. We are super thrilled to announce that we won in the
category of Best Website - South Region!!

The ceremony was held at the Westminster Park Plaza Hotel in London on the 7th
of November and was attended by many professionals and industry leaders from all
over the country. We were also shortlisted as finalists for the same category at the
Dentistry Awards, which took place on the 25th of November at the Athena in
Leicester, an achievement we are extremely proud of.
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Christmas Opening Hours

As we approach the festive period, please take a moment to note our opening
hours:

Friday 23rd December: Normal opening hours.

Saturday 24th to Tuesday 27th December: Practice Closed
Wednesday 28th to Friday 30th December: Normal opening hours.
Saturday 31st to Monday 2nd January: Practice Closed

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 onwards: Normal opening hours.

Should you require emergency care outside these hours then please contact 111 in
the first instance.

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support over
the past 12 months. Cassio Road Dental would be nothing without you - our
patients. We have all come a long way together and we hope that the dark days of
the pandemic are now far behind us, allowing us to continue to strive to achieve the
highest standards of patient care for you.

With Best Wishes - The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice




